You are invited! Join For-Mar Nature Educators and FRlDAY, OCTOBER 11TH
their Scientist friends from University of Michigan-Flint 8:30AM - 2:30PM
for our Annual School Day BioBlitz event. 4-6:30PM

WHAT IS A BIOBLITZ?

This is an opportunity for scientists to engage and educate the public about the importance of biodiversity
through hands-on experiences. During our School Day BioBlitz, scientists and volunteers from the public, like
you and your students, will team up to explore the For-mar property to identify as many species as possible.
Various wildlife hikes, presentations, activities, and live animal experiences will be available; including frog,
snake, plant, turtle, and insect studies. Specific event information and schedules will be available closer to
the event.

This is a FREE For-Mar field trip opportunity where student groups grade K-12 can take part in real life
citizen science activities and meet scientists who work in outdoor recreation, wildlife and environmental
fields. This event is on Friday, October 11th from 8:30am - 2:30pm and 4:00 - 6:30pm. Our afterschool
Bioblitz event from 4:00 - 6:30pm is great for scouting groups, after school programs, home school groups

and individual families!
SIGN UP TODAY!

This program is supported and funded by: M

If you are interested in signing up your student, group or classroom please fill out the
google form: https://forms.gle/Inj7qxGvUIxYPf8A9 Pre-registration is required by
9/27/24.

Some bussing reimbursement is available up to $100 on a first come, first serve basis.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: GENESEE COUNTY PARKS

Nicole Ferguson at nferguson@gcparks.org or call 810.789.8567 Get away. Right away.



